
Mr Dean Woods
Senior Environmental Advisor
Aeris Resources – Tritton Operations
Yarrandale Road
Hermidale NSW 2831

14/03/2022

Dear Mr Woods

 Tritton Copper Mine - Modification 8 (DA41/98-Mod-8)
Response to Submissions

The exhibition of the above modification application concluded on 8 March 2022. 

No submissions were received from members of the public or special interest groups. However,
the Department has received advice from two government agencies and is expecting advice from
additional agencies in due course. 

The advice received is available on the Department’s website at
https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/projects/mod-8-tritton-budgerygar-undergro
und-extension, and the Department will advise you when the outstanding advice is made available.

The Department requests a written response to issues raised in agency advice, as required under
the Environmental Planning and Assessment Regulation 2021.  The written response must be in
the form of a submissions report that has been prepared having regard to the State Significant
Development Guidelines (2021). The Preparing a Submissions Report Guideline forms part of the
SSD Guidelines (Appendix C).

Please lodge your response by progressing the application on the major projects planning portal
https://majorprojects.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/.
If you have any questions, please contact Gen Lucas on 02 9274 6489 or
Gen.Lucas@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Stephen O'Donoghue
Director
Resource Assessments
as delegate for the Planning Secretary
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